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Annual Fire Hydrant Flushing

• Fire hydrant �ushing will be performed on May 14th - 15th 
from 0600 to 1700. 

• Fire hydrant �ushing will include all �re hydrants base wide, 
as well as all housing areas at Great Lakes, RTC, Camp Paul 
Jones, and FHCC.

• Each hydrant on base will be �ushed for approximately 5-15 
minutes

• As a result of the �ushing, you may experience discolored 
water on these days. If you do notice discolored water, run 
your water for 5 to 15 minutes until it clears up. Exercise 
caution when laundering whites during these times to 
prevent discoloring of laundry items. 

• For your safety, if you are traveling by vehicle or on foot, do not 
attempt to cross the path of any hydrant water �ow, it may 
seem harmless but injuries or property damage could result. 

• Call or email POC PWD Brian Cassity at 262-206-3938 or 
brian.m.cassity2.civ@us.navy.mil. 

Are Your Possessions In Good Hands? 
It is ALWAYS recommended when renting, and soon will be 
required, that you have renters insurance for your personal 
possessions. It is an inexpensive way to have peace of mind! It 
can cover �oods, power outage losses, damaged furniture, theft, 
storm damage etc. Call your car insurance agent for more 
information!

Your Furry Family Members
Please make sure that your pets are registered with the o�ce. 
This means current shot records and color photos and a 
completed pet addendum. 2 pet limit per household. Animals 
cannot be tethered outside unattended.

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message
Memorial Day is a time to remember, and 
honor, the fallen service members who died 
serving our country. This does not mean we 
spend the weekend only mourning those who 
made the ultimate sacri�ce, rather we spend 
this time in remembrance of these brave men 
and women while doing things we love with 
the people in our lives we cherish most. This is 

a weekend to celebrate our freedoms while thanking those who 
ful�lled their oath to serve this country with their lives. We honor 
their memory and sacri�ce through our gratefulness. The Hunt 
Military Communities Team is consistently in awe of your sel�ess 
service, and we do not take for granted the dangers of your career. 
This Memorial Day we will all take time to re�ect on the lives lost in 
service to this country and celebrate them with our remembrance 
and gratitude. We are thankful for your service each day, but 
weekends like this remind us just how special your oath to this 
country truly is.

Semper Fidelis,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

Happy Memorial Day!



Raised Bed Gardens & Sheds 
If you want to plant a seasonal garden or put up a shed, BOTH 
would only be permitted in a fenced in backyard. Garden MUST be 
a raised bed garden style. If you do not have a fenced in back yard, 
gardens and sheds would not be permitted, as the landscapers 
would have to navigate around the structure or garden and this will 
not be possible. Special Services Request must be completed and 
approved before adding either to your yard. Thank you for your 
cooperation!

Mowing Schedule
Forrestal: Monday-Thursday
Halsey: Tuesday
Nimitz: Wednesday
Ft Sheridan: Thursday
Mainside: Thursday
Glenview: Friday 

Smoke Detectors Save Lives!
NEVER, NEVER, NEVER disconnect your smoke detector! They are 
in your homes to alert you and they save lives. Disconnecting 
the device is a lease violation and more importantly, puts you 
and your family and/or neighbors in jeopardy! 

Residents are responsible for replacing batteries in smoke 
detectors and thermostats. If smoke detector is too high, please 
place a work order. Work orders can be placed 24/7 by calling 
847-689-4312. Press 1 and listen to the prompts. For 
emergencies or routine and you will be connected to a LIVE 
person at the Call Center. 

Friendly Reminder
Please remember to bring in trash cans no later than the 
morning after your scheduled pick up day. Bulk trash is not 
provided and will need to be scheduled by the resident for a fee 
by calling Waste Management at 800-796-9696, please advise 
the representative that you reside at Great Lakes Naval Base.

Mothers Day is For Dinner and Flowers!! 
To celebrate all the mothers here at Hunt, we are hosting a 
“Dinner and Flowers Drive-Through” at the Community Center - 
2007 Virginia Ave in Forrestal. We are giving away ½ baked 
pizzas, so you can �nish in the oven and have a delicious hot 
pizza, AND a colorful plant pot, soil, and seeds to plant a pretty 
bouquet all your own! Hint-hint to the signi�cant others! Bring 
home pizza and �owers! Simply drive up to the Forrestal 
Community Center to pick up your gift!

When: May 6, 2022 from 1700-1800

Where: Forrestal Community Center 2007 Virginia Avenue Great 
Lakes IL 60088

*While supplies last

navygreatlakesfamilyhousing.com

We honored our Military Children in the month of 
April with our Purple Balloon Pursuit. Thank you 
to all the families that participated in this event!

Happy Mother’s Day!


